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September 2014 Newsletter 

Well ington Academy 

Special Points of  

Interest…. 

 Sept. 1st -Wellington 

Closed for Labor Day 

 Sept. 7th—Grandparents 

Day 

 Sept 8-12 Grandparents 

Day Celebrations 

 Sept. 18th—Parent         

Orientation 7-8:30pm 

 Sept 22-26—Scholastic 

Book Fair 

 Sept. 23rd—1st Day of   

Fall 

 Sept 25th—Rosh  

Hashanah No VPK Only 

 Sept. 26th—Parents’ 
Night Out 

 

Welcome September! As 

we say goodbye to the 

summer we say hello to a 

great start of the new 

school year. All of our 

classrooms  are full of 

fun and exciting activi-

ties that are sure to open 

your child’s mind in all 
kinds of ways. We’d like 
to remind everyone 

about Parent Orienta-

tion that will be held on 

September 18th from 7 

p.m. until 8:30 p.m. This 

event allows parents to 

see how their child 

spends their days and all 

of the things that they 

are learning here at Wel-

lington Academy.  

Parents only, please. 

We hope to see everyone 

there!  

Parents’ Night Out is 
back! It will be held on 

the 26th. This is a great 

opportunity to enjoy a 

night without the kids 

while they enjoy pizza 

and games with their 

friends here at Welling-

ton! The cost is $20 per 

child. 

Just a few reminders; 

Wellington closes at 

6:00pm. Prompt pick up 

is appreciated and ex-

pected. While we under-

stand that there may be 

some circumstances be-

yond your control, please 

plan to pay, in cash, a 

late pick up fee of $9 per 

each 5 minute period 

past 6pm per child.  

Our school is a NO 

CELL PHONE ZONE 

and we would appreciate 

your cooperation in this 

matter.                                             

If your child has a check 

up or has shots with their 

pediatrician, please ask 

for the blue & gold forms 

to update our files.  

Kona Ice is coming on 

Sept 5th at 3:30pm. $2 

buys your child a cool, icy 

treat! 

There is no VPK Only on 

Sept 5th due to Rosh Ha-

shana. Wellington is still 

open for wrap around 

care. Our Alumni club 

will be open for school age 

children as well. Check 

with the front desk for 

availability! 

Infants 

Teachers, doctors, and law-

yers! Our theme this month 

is Community Helpers. We  

will be learning by arts and 

crafts as well as several ac-

tivities, We would like to 

welcome our new friends to 

the class! We would also like 

to wish Nicholas and Caden 

good luck in 1A. Keep an eye 

on our parent board for up-

coming events. Please re-

member to label all belong-

ings brought into the room. 

We appreciate each of you 

and thank you for sharing 

your child with us! 

—Infant teachers— 

D-1A 

This month we will be 

learning about Community 

Helpers! Grandparents day 

is on Sept 7! Be on the look-

out for a special project be-

ing sent home! Please join 

us for Parent Orientation 

Sept 18 at 7pm. Also, please 

check your child’s daily re-
port for any notes or sup-

plies needed! Thank you for 

sharing your child with us! 

 

—D1-A Teachers— 

 

D1-B 

It’s September! Time to learn 
about community helpers 

and everything they do! We 

have a lot of exciting stuff 

planned! We would like to 

wish Sophia and Ben good 

luck in their new adventure 

in 2A! We would also like to 

welcome Carter and Reid 

into our room. Parents, 

please remember only water 

in sippy cups and sheets and 

blankets are to be taken 

home on Friday to be 

washed. Also, please check 

the parent board for any up-

coming events! Thank you! 

—D1-B Teachers— 

CHECK US OUT ONLINE: www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 



VPK 

This month we are learning all 

about community helpers! If you 

would like to come in and share how 

you help the community, please let 

us know! We would love to set up a 

time for you to talk to the class! Our 

letters this month are “Ee”, “Ff”, 
“Gg”, and “Hh” and our numbers 
are 3, 4, and 5. Our colors this 

month are red and white and our 

shapes are square, cylinder, and 

octagon. This month we will also be 

sending home a family project! Your 

child will take home a fall leaf for 

you to decorate as a family. Please 

return the leaves to be displayed in 

the classroom!  

Reminder: Please check folders 

every day for daily reports and 

homework. As a reminder, VPK 

starts at 8:30am. Please try and be 

on time so your child doesn’t miss 
anything. Thank you! 

 

—VPK Teachers— 

 

 

Pre-K 

We have survived the first month of 

school! This month we will be learn-

ing about community helpers! If you 

are interested in talking to the class 

about your career, please let us 

know. The letters we will be learn-

ing about this month are “Ee”, “Ff”, 
“Gg”, and “Hh” and the numbers we 
will be learning about are 3, 4 and 

5. Monday we will send homework 

home with your child. Please return 

it by Thursday. On September 5th, 

our class will have a dress-up day. 

Please remember it is hot outside, 

so keep this in mind when choosing 

a dress-up outfit. Nothing scary, 

please. Thank you to all the parents 

for donating supplies for our food 

projects! We hope you have a great 

month! 

 

—Pre-K Teachers— 

 

 

D2-A 

2A is off to a great start! Septembers 

theme is Community Helpers and 

we will be learning all about what 

they do to help us grow and stay safe 

and healthy! Please remember that 

our day starts at 9am. We have a lot 

of fun activities planned and we 

don’t want your child to miss out! 
Please keep you eye on the parent 

board for upcoming activities and 

projects.  

Thank you for sharing your child 

with us! Here is to a great month! 

 

—D2-A Teachers—  

D2-B                                                           
September is here! We would like to 

welcome our new friends Colin, Cal-

vin, Landon, Payce, and Kamai to 

our class! This month is community 

helpers. Please keep and eye on the 

parent board for upcoming activi-

ties. Please help us by bringing in a 

family photo by Sept 19. Thank you!  

Please keep at least three changes 

of clothes in your child’s cubby at all 
times. Also, remember to label all 

items brought in to class. Thank 

you very much! Please have your 

child in class by 9am as late arri-

vals cause your child to miss valu-

able learning time and also create a 

disruption. Also, please refrain from 

allowing your child to bring per-

sonal toys into class. Thank you 

very much and we appreciate your 

cooperation!  

—D2-B Teachers— 

D3 

We had an exciting August learn-

ing about Pete the Cat! We will be 

celebrating Grandparents Day 

and will have a very important 

Open House in our room. At our 

open house, you will experience 

what your child’s day is like! Pre-
pare to have fuN!! We are also 

going to begin a “Flat Stanley” 
project. We will choose a child 

each weekend to bring home our 

“Flat Stanley Case”. In the case 
will be Flat Stanley and activities 

for you and your child to do that 

weekend. More details will come 

soon. Please remember to have 

your child here by 9am for our 

line time which begins our daily 

activities. It is a very important 

learning time and we don’t want 
any child to miss out!! Thank you! 

—D3 Teachers— 


